



70 MISAMIS ORIENTAL/CAGAYAN DE ORO PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY

PMO Admin Bldg. 2, Gate 5, Agora Road, Puntod, Cagayan de Oro City

PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUNCEMENT PABA No. PPD 044–2020

DATE: 17 September 2020	No. of pages including this page: One (1) page
TO: Terminal Management Offices PTC Manager PSD Manager All Others Concerned	Emails:
FROM: The Port Police Division Manager	Email: bagartalia@ppa.com.ph PPD Email: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667

Cc: Division Managers and other concerned units of this PMO

SUBJECT: TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF THE IMPLEMENTATION ON OPTIMIZATION OF PHYSICAL DISTANCE ON MARITIME PUBLIC TRANSPORT

ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once through **Tel.**(088)856-1264; **Fax**(088) 856-4667; **Email Address**:ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph

MESSAGE:

In view of the recent pronouncement by the Department of Transportation (DOTr) Secretary citing therein the temporary suspension of the implementation on the reduction of physical distance between persons/passengers on public transport and terminals, this Office hereby defers the implementation of **Port Advisory/ Bulletin/ Announcement (PABA) No. PPD 042-2020** issued last 14 September 2020 until further advise. Thus, the physical distance protocol in ports under PMO-MOC shall remain at **1 meter** between persons/passengers.

This Advisory shall take effect immediately and shall remain in force until sooner revised or amended by IATF-MEID and/or higher management.

For information, guidance and reference.

PPSUPT BERNARDO/A GARTALIA

Encl: A/S

(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.

Email Adresses of port users and stakeholders